
 
 
eSUB Construction Software Announces the Launch of eSUB Cloud 2.0 
 
San Diego, CA, April 26, 2022: eSUB Construction Software is proud to announce the newest 
iteration of its innovative construction software. Designed to help trade contractors increase 
both productivity and profitability, eSUB Cloud 2.0 will maximize efficiencies, strengthen 
communication between the field and office, and provide a modern user experience that is 
intuitive and easy. 
 
The construction industry has seen the rapid adoption of innovative technological solutions to 
digitize workflow, increase productivity, and manage risks. eSUB Cloud 2.0 will take 
construction project and field management to the next level with in-depth job cost reporting 
and project analytics. “Trade contractors deserve an easy-to-use project and field management 
solution. Software that is easy and compelling to use drives more value and return for 
construction companies and allows them to capture more data through the system, allowing 
for more robust reporting and a full understanding of what’s happening across all projects,” 
says Erich Litch, CEO of eSUB. 
 
eSUB Cloud 2.0 will release in phases throughout the year. Upon the initial phase, trade 
contractors can immediately leverage 2.0’s enhanced field-to-office communication capabilities 
by documenting jobsite activities through daily reports and field notes with unlimited image 
and video capture. Additional releases will quickly follow and come regularly throughout the 
year and will include items such as change order management, document control, and labor 
productivity. “We’ve worked closely with our client advisors and technology partners to deliver 
a truly revolutionizing project and field management solution. There will be significant 
enhancements and additional features across the entire platform,” says Cindi Karl, Vice 
President of Product. 
 
About eSUB Construction Software 
eSUB makes user-friendly software for more productive and smarter trade contractors. Our 
solution, eSUB Cloud, is the only project management and field-to-office collaboration platform 
designed specifically for trades to make it easier to manage tasks consistently and 
efficiently. Thousands of trade contractors have chosen eSUB Cloud and quickly realized that it 
pays for itself by standardizing project processes, eliminating duplicate effort, and improving 
field-to-office collaboration. The company is backed by growth equity firms Catalyst Investors 
and Revolution Ventures. 


